
As I'm presently unable to zoom into the BOS meetings, so I'm emailing to urge you: 

 

Please do NOT replace or remove the Mendocino County ordinance to a permit thru 

the Planning and Building Dept. We need to protect our land and our small growers. 

This change only destroys what we voted for in 2016 and everything we have been 

working for. I know getting this right is not a fast process, but our local growers are 

worth it. They are our people and actually care about our county. Please stop this 

continued destroying of the local public good. 

 

Complete and use the Mendocino County Cannabis Ordinance. 

 

Thank you for your time and work. 

 

Beth Riedel, Willits 


